
From:  Hwang, Jin <Jin.Hwang@ladwp.com>

Sent time:  09/17/2018 07:11:54 AM

To:  Jessie Fan (JFan@esassoc.com) <JFan@esassoc.com>

Cc:  afarrell@esassoc.com; Elva Nuno-O'Donnell <elva.nuno-odonnell@lacity.org> (elva.nuno-odonnell@lacity.org) <elva.nuno-odonnell@lacity.org>

Subject:  RE: Hollywood Center Project WSA
 

Good morning Jessie,
 
Thank you for the voicemail response.  I just wanted to know the relationship between Mayer Brown LLP and the Applicant
because I will need to include the payment information in the board letter of the WSA package later.  Your voicemail answered
my question.
 
Thank you, and have a great day.
 
 
Jin Hwang
Civil Engineering Associate
Los Angeles Department of Water and Power
Water Resources Division
111 N. Hope St. Room 308
Los Angeles, CA 90012
213‐367‐4845 
 
From: Hwang, Jin 
Sent: Thursday, September 13, 2018 7:23 AM
To: Elva Nuno-O'Donnell <elva.nuno-odonnell@lacity.org> (elva.nuno-odonnell@lacity.org); 'afarrell@esassoc.com'
Subject: Hollywood Center Project WSA
 
Good morning Elva and Addie,
 
My name is Jin Hwang, and I will be working on the Water Supply Assessment (WSA) for the Hollywood Center Project. I
received the WSA request letter and the check from Elva on 9/11/18.
 
I will review the letter and send you additional scope questions, if any. I will also send you an e‐mail to arrange a water
conservation meeting later.
 
I have a question on the developer/applicant. On the WSA request letter, the project developer, which I assume is the
applicant, is shown as MCAF Vine LLC, 1750 North Vine LLC, 1749 North Vine Street LLC, 1770 Ivar LLC, 1733 North Argyle LLC, and
1720 North Vine LLC. And the check came from Mayer Brown LLP. Can you please describe the relationship between the
applicant and Mayer Brown LLP? Is Mayer Brown LLP representing the applicant? Is Mayer Brown LLP the developer
representing the applicant?
 
Thank you.
 
 
Jin Hwang
Civil Engineering Associate
Los Angeles Department of Water and Power
Water Resources Division
111 N. Hope St. Room 308
Los Angeles, CA 90012
213‐367‐4845
 

-------------------------Confidentiality Notice--------------------------
This electronic message transmission contains information from the Los Angeles Department of Water and Power, which may be confidential. If you are not the
intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the content of this information is prohibited. If you have received this communication in
error, please notify us immediately by e-mail and delete the original message and any attachment without reading or saving in any manner.


